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Workforce Planning 

If you are an employee of the Department of Education and Training information on workforce planning in schools can be accessed if you have access to the department’s intranet OnePortal. 

If you are unable to access this information, please contact Workforce Recruitment and Employment for assistance. 

Information on workforce planning can also be accessed on the Public Service Commission website. 
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